
 
 

Dear Families,  

We are excited to invite you to participate in our school’s grading and communications 
platform called Edsby. Edsby will benefit our family interactions by providing access to 
information about your child’s academic progress which will empower you to have richer 
and more engaging conversations with them at home concerning their learning at school. 

Edsby uses content from your child’s classroom teacher(s) to articulate current and 
on-going information about your child’s various experiences at school, then 
presents it in a clear, easy to understand and comprehensive format. We know that 
communication is the key to ensure a child’s success and Edsby provides the 
perfect way to facilitate that communication. Edbsy, the district’s online gradebook, 
keeps parents engaged by connecting them to teachers, classroom assignments and 

grades. This site keeps everything safe and secure within the confines of our school.  

Parents with children attending Hillsborough County Schools use a system called mySPOT 
for securely creating accounts that can be used to log into Edsby and 
other online systems in the district. Register an account on 
Hillsborough County’s mySPOT system by 
visiting http://myspot.sdhc.k12.fl.us and clicking the “Register A 
New Account” link in the center of the page. 
 
We invite you to get involved! This will be the only place you need 
to visit in order to keep up to date on your child’s personal 
academic information. Our teachers use this communication tool 
regularly and it is already accessible to parents. 

We thank you for your participation. 

http://myspot.sdhc.k12.fl.us/

